
 
 

4th November 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 5 
Wonderdome Visit 
7th December 2022 

 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Your child in Sweden/Morocco has a wonderful opportunity for a mobile planetarium space visit held 
in school on Wednesday 7th December. 
 
As part of our Science curriculum, we are learning about how the planets orbit the sun and how our 
moon orbits planet Earth. This is a very difficult concept to visualise and so we have been fortunate 
to secure a visit from Wonderdome; a company who provide schools with a mobile planetarium to 
give our pupils the opportunity to see up-close how our solar system works. 
 
The cost per child will be £5.00 which is now available to pay via ParentPay. This is a voluntary 
contribution; however, the visit may not be able to take place should we not receive sufficient 
income.  
 
If you do not wish your child to attend this visit, please notify the class teacher as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Ismail and Mr Hussain 
 
 


